

23rd March 2012

Dear Phil.

On behalf of foTTRA, may I take the opportunity to thank you, Gwen, Colin and Sue, for all the information, guidance, help and support that you have given me over the last 6 months.

When I decided to accept the role of committee member with foTTRA, I wrote down all the ways I could think of to raise money for the TTRA and without exception, they all involved either Riders or their Sponsors

Having previously attended your event at Oswestry and been extremely impressed by the professional manner in which it was run, I decided to contact the 'Road Racing Legends' team, to ask for their help

You had no hesitation in helping me and the information you gave me saved me months of searching and was key to the success of our inaugural event on Friday 16th March, where John Mc.Guinness, Guy Martin, Charlie Williams & Tommy Robb, entertained the capacity crowd. On the night we raised around £5k for our fund

Your whole team turned out in force to help with ticket collection, hand stamping, memorabilia sales and the running of the entire auction. I am extremely grateful and if I can be of any help to you in the future, please do not hesitate to ask.

Yours Faithfully

Geoff Kelly (committee) foTTRA

Hon Secretary/ Administrator Peter Kelly 2 Sandy Lane Asgarby, Spilsby Lincolnshire, PE23 4HY Tel: 01507 588413/148 Email: petekelly9@btinternet.com

Hon Treasurer Judith Alcock 2 Station Lane Farnsfield Notts. NG22 8LA Tel/Fax: 01623 882231 President

John Kidson 2011

Patron

Hon. David Cretney MHK

Trustees/

Andy Jessop Committee Geoff Kelly